
  

 

 

December User Interface Changes  

New Look for the Log-in and Memorable Word Pages. With the December 10, 2016 release, we 
will be updating the imagery and format of the main Log-in and Memorable Word pages to provide 
a more modern look and feel. These updates will apply to all users who are logging into 
https://intellilink.spendmanagement.visa.com after December 10. Please refer to the screen shots 
below for samples of the redesigned pages.  

 

 

The process for entering the Username, Password, and Memorable Word will remain the same. The 
screens where those values are entered will simply look different. Please note that no other screens 
or functionality will be changing on December 10. 
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